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Pre-K Classroom Newsletter
March 4th - March 8th

Classroom News

This week we will begin the Water Unit. During the unit the students will engage in
hands-on explorations to learn the different ways we use water, how water changes,
and how water helps people and the environment. This week the children will learn

about different ways we use water.

We will be reading various books. Some of these include:
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Vocabulary
We will be learning new vocabulary each week. Our words of the week are:
create, dilute, measuring cup, multipurpose, oobleck, scrub, and suds

Weekly Experiences

This week the children:

will be experimenting with celery stalks and carnations to see how water moves
through plants.

will create ocean scenes in the art center.

will mold and paint a boat out of clay.

will predict which items sink and which float.

will be putting words to the story Float (it is a picture only book).

will predict how many droplets of water can be dropped on a penny.
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Home Extensions
Discuss whether there is water in the foods and beverages your family eats and drinks.

Have your child draw a picture of their favorite food and beverage. Ask them if water is
involved in the preparation of the food or drink.

Have a nice weekend!

Mrs.McNaughton, Miss Biscaglia, Mrs. Silva,
Mrs. Chiarelli, Mrs. Fermin, Mrs. Cunningham & Mrs. Urgo

Reminders

e Please remember to fill out the lunch menu by Tuesday.

e On Tuesday, March 5th we will have Spring Picture Day.

e In preparation for our next study, please send in a picture of your child
using water.

e Please remember to fill out the survey.



